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Please support continued development of California's EV 
infrastructure 

To Whom It May Concern:  
 
I write today to support that the CEC continue support for development of more EV 
charging. Routes along major highways in California have a decent number of charging 
stations that enable longer range trips. I have often driven from the Sacramento region 
to southern California (LA, San Diego, Needles, without any problems. For day to day 
driving I charge my car at home. But EV infrastructure is also crucial to increase 
adoption by those who live in multi-family housing, those who rent, and for those who 
live in rural parts of California. As an EV driver, I enjoy the benefits of driving electric. 
My wife and I save 1500 - 2000 dollars per year by powering our cars with electricity 
rather than gas. More importantly, because of California's decent electric grid, we have 
reduced our carbon footprint from transportation to 1/3 of what it was when we drove 
gas powered cars. EVs = better air quality for our kids and communities and improved 
public health. Please help fund EV charging for Californians.  
 
Thank you, Stephen Noctor 


